
 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter 11th February 2022 
 
 

 

Forest School 

  

We are really happy to announce that Mrs Lianne Gore joins our staff as our Forest 

School teacher. 

She will be working across the school on Monday afternoons as well as running an 

Eco Club on a lunchtime and Forest School activities at Kool Kidz on a Monday 

evening.  

I am so excited to offer this to our children and to start to make use of all the 

beautiful land we have here at Robert Miles. I know our children will really benefit 

from outdoor education.  

Mrs Gore is keen to run some family sessions too so let’s look forward to some 

campfires in the near future! 

 

Mrs Gore has asked for the following items: 

 

If you do have any of these things we would happily accept them: - 

Large tarpaulin 

Rope 

Kindling or log supply, logs for sitting on, scrap wood for making bird houses 

Gardening equipment – wheelbarrow, spades, trowels (child size), forks, 

buckets, plant pots, watering cans, bamboo canes, chicken wire,  

axe, saw, hammer, nails 

Fire kettle, outdoor mugs 

Bricks to outline fire 

Lockable tool box 

Potato peelers (6) 

Bowsaw 

Hand drill and drill pieces  

 

If you have anything then please do drop off at school for us.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Have a lovely half term break, I have heard the sun may make an appearance! 

See you back at school on Monday 21 February. 

 

 
 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs S Adams 


